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Friday 31st January 2025 

 

Year 13 Prom- 4th July, Hedworth Hall 

 

Dear Families,  

Our Year 13 Prom will be held on the 4th July 2025, 6pm-11pm at Hedworth Hall, 35 Dean Road, 
South Shields NE33 4EA. We hope that this special night will be one that our students will 
remember for many years to come. The cost of attending the Prom is £25 which includes: 

· A buffet 

· Decorations for each table 

· A disco 

As in previous years, students will make their own travel arrangements to and from the venue. 

Please be mindful that during this event you are representing St Wilfrid’s RC College and therefore 
expected to maintain our high standards of behaviour. There will be door staff for the event so it is 
vital that those who are over 18 and plan on purchasing an alcoholic drink, have their ID with 
them. We expect students to drink responsibly when at this event. 

Some students will be continuing their celebrations in Newcastle afterwards. This is not affiliated 
with the school and staff will not be supervising this part of the evening. We hope all students 
have a wonderful evening if they choose to continue their celebrations.  

If your child would like to attend, payments can be made through Parent Pay using your usual Log-
In details. Full payment of £25.00 must be received by April 7th 2025. 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss C Siedle 

Head of Year 13 

E: Columbahouse@st-wilfrids.org 

T: 0191 456 9121 
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